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DEPUTY DIRECTOR, 
NANDANKANAN ZOOLOGICAL PARK 
P.0-BARANG,DIST-KHURDA, PIN-754005 
PHONE/FAX NO-0674-2466075.(M) 9437022023 
Email: deputydirector.kanan@gmail.com 

NOTICE No.09/PMUINKZP 

CORRIGENDUM-II 

N�NDANKAN�N 
Web: www.nandankanan.org 

Date: 05.12.2023 

CORRIGENDUM TO TENDER NOTICE NO.04/PMU DT.21.11.2023 RELATING TO SUPPLY 

OF TELEMETRY EQUIPMENTS for USE IN THE PROJECT SPECIES RECOVERY OF 

GHARIAL IN THE RIVER MAHANADI FOR RESEARCH AND TRAINING PURPOSE" 

1. Nandankanan Zoological Park hereby issues this notice for the attention of all 

potential bidders that the corrigendum vide Notice No.06/PMU dated 01.12.2023 is 

hereby cancelled. 

Nandankanan Zoological Park reserves the right to cancel this invitation and / or invite fresh 

Bid with or without amendments to this invitation, without liability or any obligation for such 

invitation and without assigning any reason. NKZP reserves the right to accept or reject any or all 

proposals without assigning any reason whatsoever. 

Deputy Director 
Nandankanan Zoological Park 
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